
Prayer Request:

Road to SF
Dear Friends and Family,
 Thank you so much for your continued prayers as we seek to share the need in San Francisco with

fellow laborers. Within the last two months, we have been both challenged and encouraged on our

deputation journey. Admittedly, the process has been a bit more tedious than I had originally

imagined. Nevertheless, God has continued to bring other believers to act as a steady source of

encouragement for my family and I during this time. In September, we had the opportunity to

preach and present at Emmanuel Baptist Church in Bay St. Louis, Mississippi.  We are so thankful to

Emmanuel for accommodating us during our brief stay, and for their willingness to hear about the

need in San Francisco. We also had the amazing opportunity to be apart of our first missions

conference, at Liberty Baptist Church in Newport Beach, CA. We were blessed to be apart of the

many activities held at the church, and got the opportunity to meet fellow missionaries from

Cambodia, Mexico, the Philippines, and California.  During the week, I was given the opportunity to

preach in chapel in their christian school. Surprisingly, we were able to meet and catch up with

friends from college and from Hawaii who now attend/work at Liberty Baptist Church. I was

encouraged by Pastor Thompson at Liberty to not grow weary during this time, but to be confident

in the calling that God has placed on our lives. 

Haven is growing and learning many new developmental skills. We are enjoying every minute with

her and looking forward to our first Thanksgiving and Christmas together as a family of three. 

September-October 2024

-The Mosses

Moss Family: Pray for deputation! We are slowly
but surely getting more appointments to present.
Pray that the Lord will point us in the right
direction to the right churches who will support
us on our mission.
Other: Pray for the missionaries we had the
opportunity to meet:

Missionaries to Mexico City: The Kim Family
Missionaries to Cambodia: The Sann Family
Missionaries to the Military (Twenty-nine
Palms): The Minnick Family
Missionaries to the Philippines: Mr. and Mrs.
Melton


